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Skyline Newsletter - Covid19 Edition


Dear members,

We have put off sending this update because we really have no update. We would like to tell you exactly when the pool will open, but it is out of our hands. We will follow the state mandates and guidelines, and we will open as soon as possible. For now, we are still preparing to open on Friday 5/29/20.

Amy has been at the pool getting the Front Desk and Snack Shack cleaned up and ready. She will be scheduling small group employee orientations that can be done safely with employees maintaining distance from one another.

In our last email, we postponed the membership fee due date to 5/15/20. The board will meet again in early May and will revisit based on the most current state information. 

In the meantime, we appreciate everyone's patience and hope you are all safe and healthy. 

Thank you,
Skyline Swim Club Board of Directors
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